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Madalyn Letellier

From: Charlotte Somerville <char.e.somerville@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 26, 2025 5:38 PM
To: Public Comments
Subject: Prosecute ICE for unlawful detainment

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear city council members, 
 
My name is Charlotte Somerville. I am a constituent of yours in winter hill.  
I am writing to you with concern to ask that you condemn the detainment of the Tufts international 
graduate student, Rumeysa Ozturk, who was taken into custody on Tuesday by federal authorities. 
 
This is an egregious and violent action clearly targeting free speech and Massachusetts' rich 
international research community. It is an abuse of power. We ask that you work towards prosecuting 
ICE for this violent and abusive action in our backyard to protect our neighbors.  
 
Thank you for your consideration.  
 
Charlotte  
 
 
 
 
Charlotte E. Somerville (She/Her) 

 




